TAHOE REGIONAL PLANNING AGENCY

Date: June 16, 2006

From: Lake Tahoe Basin Executive Committee
Tahoe Regional Planning Agency

Subject: A Federal Vision for the Environmental Improvement Program at Lake Tahoe

The Federal Interagency Partnership (Partnership) and Tahoe Regional Planning Agency (TRPA)
have recently completed a Federal Vision for the Environmental Improvement Program at Lake
Tahoe, June 2006. The document, developed by the Partnership and TRPA, identifies our vision
and future focus areas for Federal Agencies in implementing the Environmental Improvement
Program (EIP). It provides a template for Federal Agency participation in the EIP update that is
now underway. This document also incorporated information that has been developed as part of
the Pathway 2007 process and can be adapted as new information and science becomes available.

Federal agencies with management and research responsibilities at Lake Tahoe entered into the
Partnership in 1997. We agreed to work with the TRPA to integrate appropriate Federal
programs and funds to achieve the goals of the EIP.

The Federal Partnership and TRPA hope the enclosed document will assist in providing an
understanding of how the Federal Partnership plans to do its part to assist in the restoration of the
Lake Tahoe Basin. We look forward to having further discussions that will integrate both federal
and non-federal activities within the Lake Tahoe Basin.
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Terri Marceron, Chair
Lake Tahoe Basin Executive Committee

John Singlaub
Executive Director, Tahoe Regional Planning Agency



